
 
 

 

 

TO:        LCCA Members that Ordered the Civil War “Generals” Locomotive Pair 

FROM:  Dennis DeVito (LCCA) and Joe Fea (Lionel LLC) 

DATE:   June 06, 2012 

 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

Many club members tell us that one of the most important benefits offered by LCCA are the 

unique and collectible club-sponsored products produced exclusively for members by Lionel 

LLC. We intend to keep the “dream machine” running for the enjoyment of operators and 

collectors that seek our special products with the Lionel brand. 

 

 

You have received this note because you placed an order for a pair of the Civil War era 

“General” steam locomotives. Candidly, we contracted and expected delivery of these 

locomotives by now.  Production delays at the factory required an adjustment to the timetable.  

Lou's insistence on a top notch product also contributed.   Lionel is monitoring the production 

calendar at the factory in China for LCCA.  Lionel has not provided a firm ship date, but has 

indicated a late July ship and arrival at LCCA of late August.  We assure you that delivery to you 

from the LCCA will be as soon as product arrives. 

 

 

As soon as the LCCA is assured product is ready to ship, this information will be placed on the 

club website.  You will be notified by e-mail, if you provided your e-mail address.  

 

 

This distinctive, historical train set will be packed in a commemorative box, and we believe it 

will be worth the wait!  Thanks in advance for your patience. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dennis DeVito     Joe Fea 

President, and Fellow LCCA Member  Director of Special Events, Lionel LLC 

 

  


